
 

 

 
 

 

15 January 2015 

Dear Dr Muhammad Hudaya 

 

 

Paper # : 105 

Paper Title : Retracing the Early Development of Islamic Accounting in Indonesia: A Historical Perspective 

Co-Author(s) : Basyirah Ainun 

 

 

Re: Acceptance Notification and Invitation Letter 

It is our great pleasure to inform you that your submission has been accepted by the 2015 Islamic Perspective 

of Accounting, Finance, Economics, and Management 2015 (IPAFEM 2015) conference which will be held 

from 7 – 9 April 2015 at the Adam Smith Business School, University of Glasgow, Scotland, United Kingdom. 

 

At this time, we kindly ask you to take care of the following:  

 

1. Please log on to the conference website http://www.ipafem.org/home/submission to upload your 

camera-ready final manuscript (in DOC Format) before 15 February 2015. 

2. To have your abstract published in the conference program, at least one of the authors must register 

and pay the registration fee before and not later than 3 March 2015. 

3. We will alert you by email of the link to pay the conference registration fees shortly. 

4. If you need visa to the United Kingdom, early submission of your full paper is highly recommended. 

Please email me your request for visa letter on this email: Mohammad.Hudaib@glasgow.ac.uk. 

 

You can find more conference information on the conference website at http://www.ipafem.org.  If you have 

any question, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Once again, thank you very much for your contribution.  We look forward to welcome you at the conference. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
 

 

Dr Mohammad Hudaib 

Chair  

IPAFEM 2015 Conference 

 

  

Mohammad Hudaib, Reader in Accounting 

Adam Smith Business School,  Department of Accounting & Finance,  University of Glasgow G12 8QQ.     

Tel: +44(0)1413304136 (http://www.gla.ac.uk/schools/business/staff/mohammadhudaib/) 

JIABR, Joint Editor: www.emeraldinsight.com/jiabr.htm 

http://info.emeraldinsight.com/authors/interviews/jiabr.htm?PHPSESSID=bkbbnnithbcof63b4n1na4r4m2& 

The University of Glasgow, charity number SC004401 

الله الس�������م عليك��������م ورحمة وبركات��������ة  


